
                 AMENDED  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING    

                         As posted by the 

                                         WINNEBAGO COUNTY PARKS DEPARTMENT 

 

A PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED TO SOLICIT INPUT 

FROM RESIDENTS OF WINNEBAGO COUNTY THAT WILL ASSIST 

IN APPRAISING PUBLIC INTEREST IN BOTH ACQUIRING AND 

DEVELOPING A DOG PARK FACILITY IN THE NORTHERN  

SECTION OF WINNEBAGO COUNTY.  

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD 

TUESDAY, APRIL 8, 2014 STARTING 7:00 P.M. AT  

THE TOWN OF MENASHA MUNICIPAL BUILDING, ASSEMBLY 

ROOM, 2000 MUNICIPAL DRIVE, NEENAH 

NOTE - The intent of this meeting is to allow residents of Winnebago County an 
opportunity to express their views and suggestions relating to  the future development 
of a dog park facility in the northern section of Winnebago County.   A quorum of the 
Winnebago County Parks & Recreation Committee may be in attendance to observe 
and participate in informal discussion(s) regarding this matter.   
 
Upon request, provisions will be made for people with disabilities upon 24 hours prior notice to the 
Office of the County Clerk.   Phone Number:  236-4888. 
    

 

ROBERT WAY  
Winnebago County Parks Director 

DATED: 4/2/14 

 

 


